
708 4th Street 
David City, Nebraska 

Dear Officer Carry; 

I am truly sorrowed at the dastardly act which was supposedly committed 

by the man held in your jail. I realize that your job has kept you busy 

more than usual with this occurent slaying, but I would sincerely appreciate 

your telling me of the  suspicions, composition, and chaseof the charged Mr. 

Oswald. I do not wish to pry, but i am truly interested in the kind of 

man who would do such a cowardly act. 

I realize that many things will keep you busy, but any reply which ypu 

aill be able to make will be appreciated. 

Thank you, 

John D. Watson 
708 4th Street 
David City, Nebraska 
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